
North Somerset Health and Wellbeing Board  
 
Supplementary Statement to the North Somerset Pharmaceutical Needs 
Assessment (2022-25) 
 
Issuing of PNA supplementary statement: 
 
North Somerset Health and Wellbeing Board and North Somerset PNA steering 
group have issued this PNA supplementary statement in accordance with regulatory 
requirements set out within the DHSC guidance issued in 20211.  
  
This supplementary statement has been published to explain changes to the 
availability of pharmaceutical services where:  
  

(a) the changes are relevant to the granting of an application or applications 
for inclusion in the pharmaceutical list for the area of North Somerset's health 
and wellbeing board’s area; and 
  
(b) North Somerset's health and wellbeing board is satisfied that producing a 
new pharmaceutical needs assessment would be a disproportionate response 
to those changes or it is already producing its next pharmaceutical needs 
assessment but is satisfied that it needs to immediately modify the existing 
document in order to prevent significant detriment to the provision of 
pharmaceutical services. 

  
Date North Somerset pharmaceutical needs assessment (PNA) published: 30th 
September 2022. 
 
Date supplementary statement issued: 26th February 2024. 
 
The following pharmacy has closed:  

 
Asda Pharmacy, Phillips Road, Weston-super-Mare, BS23 3UZ 

 
The pharmacy provided the following pharmaceutical services: 

• Essential services 

• Community Pharmacy Consultation Service (CPCS) 

• New Medicines Service 

• Seasonal influenza vaccination 

• Hypertension case-finding 

• Locally commissioned services, including Public Health Services 
 
These services were provided at the following times:  
 

Monday Tue-Fri Sat Sun 

08:00-23:00 07:00-23:00 07:00-22:00 10:00-16:00 

 

 
1 DHSC (2023 and 2021) Pharmaceutical needs assessments: information pack. Online: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/pharmaceutical-needs-assessments-information-pack  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/pharmaceutical-needs-assessments-information-pack


Note: This was a 100-hour pharmacy. 
 
The pharmacy closed on 3rd August 2023. 
 
Supplementary statement issued by:  
 
Samuel Hayward, Consultant in Public Health, Chair of the North Somerset PNA 
Steering Group  
 
Supplementary statement issued on behalf of: 
 
North Somerset Health and Wellbeing Board and North Somerset Pharmaceutical 
Needs Assessment Steering Group.   
 
Date: 26th February 2024. 


